
 

 

Items discussed in July Staff Council meeting 

 

 

Lyrae Williams and members of her CC Leadership Academy team would like to share 
the findings of their focus group project with Staff Council.  It was decided that 
September would be a good time for them to attend. 

 

It was proposed we suggest to Communications that pseudonyms be use on the ETS 
instead of anonymous. 

 

The Welcome Back event is planned for September 29.  The theme is “Retro CC”.  
Please forward any items you have to Kim Peterson.  The budget for the event is 
$3,000.00.   

 

Mark Lee will chair a committee to update the SC Manual.  Other members are:  
Annette Megneys, Sara Burst and Randy Nehls.  

 

Shirts for Staff Council members.  Michelle Swepston will find a vendor and share 
design ideas.  General consensus is that that should be black with gold trim, gold 
letters.  That way they can be worn on “CC Fridays” in addition to SC sponsored events. 

  

We discussed that fact that we all need to reach out to staff better than we have in the 
past.  SC needs to be more proactive and actively solicit input from staff. 

 

 

 

 


